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Open Letter: Kahnawà:ke Rejects 
Federal Resource Plan that 

Bypasses Indigenous Rights 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake –9 Ohiarí:ha/June 2025) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that an Open 
Letter has been sent to Prime Minister Mark Carney, raising serious 
concerns about Canada's proposed legislation to fast-track resource 
and energy project approvals — legislation that threatens to sideline 
First Nations rights and voices from the outset. 
 
A quote from Ohén:ton Í:rate ne Ratitsénhaienhs (Grand Chief) Cody 
Diabo in the Letter reads, "...Canada remains part of the British Crown 
and must honor the agreements in place. Relying on the AFN to 
represent us in a rushed, last-minute review is unacceptable. The duty 
to consult lies with rights holders, not advocacy organizations." 
 
Read the Open Letter by clicking here. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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